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Rep. Donovan Reacts to Fallen Milwaukee Police Officer 
 

Madison – Representative Bob Donovan (R-Greenfield) gave the following statement after 
hearing the news that a Milwaukee Police officer was killed early this morning. Rep. Donovan 
said: 
 

“I woke up this morning like so many others to the tragic news of yet another Milwaukee 
Police officer gunned down while serving in the line of duty. On behalf of both Kathy 
and I, we extend our genuine condolences to the family and friends of our fallen officer.  
 
Kathy and I became members of the Milwaukee Police Department family in 2007 when 
our daughter became an officer. We know all too well the dangers and sacrifices these 
officers endure on a daily basis – for the safety of us all.  
 
Again, our most sincere condolences to the family and the department. May God 
welcome the fallen officer into His kingdom as we offer up our thoughts and prayers to 
all involved.” 

 
### 

 
The 84th Assembly District includes the Cities of Greenfield and Milwaukee; and the Villages of Hales 

Corners and Greendale. 

 

 


